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July 24, 2023     
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Sherri Golden, Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  
 

Re:  In the Matter of the Petition of Public Service Electric and Gas Company for 
Approval of a Service Agreement with PSEG Services Corporation and Transfer 
of Utility Assets; Docket No. EM21101204 

 
Dear Secretary Golden:  
 
  On behalf of Public Service Electric and Gas Company (“PSE&G” or “Company”) In 
compliance with the Board’s June 8, 2022 Decision and Order approving Service Company 
Agreement Amendments in the above-captioned matter, this letter serves as notice that three 
positions, two Project Manager positions and one Associate Project Manager position, will 
transfer from PSE&G to the PSEG Service Company during July and August of, 2023.  These 
positions correlate to the category of Environmental, Health, and Safety services within the 
Service Company.    
 
 There are no changes to Service Company allocations resulting from these transfers.  
 

Consistent with the Order issued by the Board in connection with In the Matter of the New 
Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver 
of Requirements for Certain Non-Essential Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, Order 
dated March 19, 2020, this document is being filed electronically with the Secretary of the Board 
and the New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel.  No paper copies will follow. 
 
        Very truly yours,  

 
        Katherine Smith 
 
Attachment 
cc: Attached Service List (electronic only) 
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